
 

   

   
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Festivities 
 

 

 

 

Leading up to Christmas, children 

have had the luxury of a 

Christmas dinner and their annual 

festive parties – learning through 

the festive theme and enjoying 

time with their friends in class; 

playing games and having fun with 

each other. 

New Staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

academy. She has enjoyed her first 

week in the school – getting to 

know the children, staff and 

parents. Miss Bahar looks forward 

to her time here at Outwood 

Primary Ledger Lane. 

 
 

December 17th Break up 

December 18th Inset Day 

January 4th Back to school 

February 3rd-9th Children’s Mental 

Health Week 

February 9th Safer Internet Day 

 

 

 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

Curriculum Talent Awards 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Mrs R Skirrow 

14th December 2020 

School Parliament 
Our fantastic Prime Minister and Deputy 

Prime Minister have driven our school 

forward this half term; focusing on 
improving behaviour in our school 

toilets and hosting a poster competition 
on expectations when using the facilities. 

 

Celebrations 
We hope everyone has a 

wonderful Christmas break. We 

look forward to seeing everyone 

in the new year – 2021!  

 

We would like to 

welcome Miss 

Bahar, our new 

Y5 Class 

Teacher, to the 

Reminder of start and finish times: 

 

Santa Visits Outwood Ledger Lane 
 
 

Our wonderful Mental Wellbeing 

Champions continue to fill the 

school with buckets of ideas to 

help children with their mental 

health and wellbeing. 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

This half term, they have 

relaunched our ‘bucket fillers’ 

strategy where children are 

encouraged to go above and 

beyond in being kind and 

supportive to each other in the 

academy. 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

Socially distanced Santa visited our 

wonderful nursery children and caused 

quite the excitement. Children were keen 

to tell Santa what they wanted for 

Christmas and that they have been well 

behaved! 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

Another half term, another 

set of deserving winners! 

Our teachers hosted the 

Curriculum Talent Awards after 

interviewing many deserving 

nominees – all children were 

worthy winners and it was amazing 

to hear as to why our winners 

were chosen. A big well done to 

everyone! 


